

January 22, 2022

Dear McLean Patients, Residents, and Families,

We are writing to keep you informed on our current COVID-19 status. As you know, per protocol, we have been completing routine testing for our residents in skilled nursing and assisted living. From the testing that was completed on Thursday, we have identified one resident on the Atwater who has tested positive. Contact tracing has begun and anyone who had a potential exposure will be notified. They are currently isolating in their room. We have not yet received all of the results from these resident tests as of this writing.

Under separate cover, please see the information on the new visitation guidelines.

Lisa Clark

David Bordonaro

President

Lisa Clark

Vice President, Administrator of the Health Center

Cumulative data below is from March 2020 to January 22, 2022 Positive cases are noted based on a resident's home neighborhood

	Positive	Last positive case reported on:	Recovered	Deaths
Total for Assisted Living	20	1/21/22	17	2
Total for Skilled Nursing	39	12/30/21	32	7
Total for Employees	III	1/19/22	100	